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Update on Universal Health Coverage indicator
    Langue  Anglais 

    In February, the Inter-Agency Expert Group – SDGs (IAEG-SDGs) revised one of two indicators for UHC that was
meant to measure financial protection. The new indicator not only no longer measures this, but is not universally
agreed upon nor policy-neutral. 
  
  The financial protection indicator was replaced by “number of people covered by health insurance or a public health
system”. This indicator does not measure financial protection and could delay our shared goal of achieving health for
all.
  

  UHC advocates around the world are working with government statisticians to urge the IAEG-SDGs to revert
to the previous indicator.

  
  More information on why this newly formulated indicator is problematic is available in the links below.
  
  Join the conversation on twitter [1].  
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Liens
[1] https://twitter.com/Oxfam/status/715237413736562689
[2] https://old.ncdalliance.org/fr/node/4867
[3] http://unstats.un.org/sdgs/iaeg-sdgs/
[4] https://www.devex.com/news/ahead-of-world-health-day-3-questions-for-a-uhc-proponent-87980
[5] http://www.globalhealthcheck.org/?p=1854
[6] https://old.ncdalliance.org/fr/node/8401
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